
Peace Proms 2017 

SSE Arena Sunday 26th Feb 

Final Reminders: 

 Children should arrive dressed for concert (Dark 

bottoms/skirt and white top) no later than 10.30am at 

school. 

 Children should take lunch with them in a paper/plastic 

bag so that it can be disposed of easily. 

 As during the performance, coats will be stored under 

the seats, the organisers have asked that children take 

a light/cardigan/fleece/jacket. 

 Parents/friends are welcome to travel with the choir 

to and from the concert, but there are limited seats 

available as it is a small bus. 

 There are still tickets available on Ticketmaster/ SSE 

Arena Box Office. 

 The concert begins at 3pm sharp, and it is anticipated 

it will run for 90mins with a 30 minute interval.  We 

will call/text parents about arrival time back at school, 

when we leave Belfast. 

 Any questions, please ask Mrs Mc Guinness and keep up 

the great work at home in practising the songs and 

dance routines.  

 


